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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday 14th  November, 2006.

Question No. 20
Question: Cllr. Alex White
“To ask the Manager to replace and increase the provision of flower beds/pots in Rathfarnham village?”
Reply:
The upkeep and maintenance of flower beds and containerised plantings is highly labour intensive and cannot be feasibly sustained with current available resources. Therefore, the Parks Department has no plans to increase the provision of such displays at the present time.
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